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U.S. Nuclear Regulatory Commission
Attn: Mr. Ronald D. Hauber, Assistant Director
Exports, Security, and Safety Cooperation
Office of International Programs
Mail Stop 3H-5 )
Washington, DC 20555 I

I
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Dear Mr. Hauber:

1
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Enclosed is request for issuance of an export license to authorize the shipment of enriched '

uranium to twoclear Fuel Industries, Ltd. in Japan for fabrication into finished fuel. The |

shipments of uranium are for Ohi Units 1 and 3, also located in Japan, and owned by Kansai
Electric Power Co., Inc..

A check for $2,800 is enclosed.
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If you have any questions, please contact me at (509) 375-8380. |

Ver ruly yours,

1
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D. L. Noss
Senior Scientist, Safeguards
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PDR XPORT
XSNM-3078 PDR
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